
Joining ANS in signing the letter were 
the Breakthrough Institute, Center for 
Climate and Energy Solutions, ClearPath 
Action, Decommissioning Plant Coalition, 
Energy Communities Alliance, Good Energy 

Collective, The Nature Conservancy, Nuclear 
Innovation Alliance, Nuclear Waste Strategy 
Coalition, Third Way, and the U.S. Nuclear 
Industry Council.

NUCLEAR LEGACY
We welcome ANS members who have careered in the community to submit their own Nuclear 

Legacy stories, so that the personal history of nuclear science and technology can be captured. For 
information on submitting your stories, contact nucnews@ans.org.

N. Prasad Kadambi—ANS member since 1972

I graduated with a mechanical engineering 
degree from Osmania University in Hyder-
abad, India, and took up nuclear engineering 
when I was awarded a scholarship by an 
organization called His Exalted Highness 
The Nizam of Hyderabad’s Charitable Trust. 
That scholarship enabled me to do graduate 
work at Pennsylvania State University, and 

I enrolled there in 1966. One of the terms of 
the scholarship was that I return to India 
after graduation. Hence, I returned to India 
in 1972 after receiving my Ph.D. and began 
working at the Bhabha Atomic Research Cen-
tre in Mumbai. 

Kadambi
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